
 

 

 

 

Dear applicant,  

Thank you for your interest in the position of full-time, temporary nursery teacher at All Saints, Hesketh-with-

Beconsall. We are Christian school who pride ourselves at putting children at the heart of all we do. Our nursery 

team work closely with Reception to ensure that our children have the foundation skills they need to flourish as they 

move throughout school.  

Excellent communication and organisation skills are essential for this post. The nursery teacher would be expected 

to lead on a curriculum area and support the other teachers in this field. We would offer excellent opportunities for 

continued professional development, including networking with the local schools and a Senior Leadership and 

Governing Body committed to supporting this aim. The team of staff here are a passionate group of professionals 

who bring joy and enthusiasm into the lives of the children and the extended school family. Somebody who wants to 

contribute to this strong ethos would be most welcome.  

Safeguarding has a high status within the school and we would expect that anybody that joined our school would be 

familiar with “Keeping Children Safe in Education” and the procedures needed to keep children safe and feeling 

secure both in and beyond the school day.  

Due to our Covid Risk Assessment, currently visits to school are only possible after the school day. Please telephone 

the school office to make an appointment.    

If you wish to apply, please complete the Blackburn Diocese Application Form along with a supporting letter no 

longer than two sides of A4. The latter should be related to the specific post. Please include the contact details 

including email addresses of two professional referees. A faith reference is desirable but not essential. Please also 

provide your own email details on the application form so that the correct information can be sent to you directly. 

Completed applications should be returned to the Headteacher at the school – either by email, post or hand 

delivered. If you are invited to interview you will also be asked to teach a short lesson either here at our school or in 

your current setting. 

Closing Date: Friday 14th May 

Shorting Tuesday 18th May 

Observations: Either 20th or 21st of May  

Interviews: Thursday 27th May 

    Yours sincerely,  

                         GE Hughes 

Michelle Ward                 Gerallt Evans-Hughes 

Headteacher                    Chair of Governors 


